
 

Memorandum                    

Date:  January 15, 2014 

 

To:  Honorable Board of Supervisors 
 

Cc: Renee Bahl, ACEO  
 

From: Herman Parker, Director  
   

Subject:  Withdrawal of A-13 Park Hill Estates Subdivision 
===================================================================== 
 

Staff is requesting a withdrawal from the January 21, 2014 hearing to a later date. Staff 
therefore recommends that your Board withdraw this item regarding an agreement to provide 
affordable housing and a rental restrictive covenant and a preemptive right for Park Hill 
Estates Subdivision. It will come back at a later date.  
 


